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 Weekly Newsletter  

  

Friday November 23rd 2018 

  

Reminders  

• The tickets for both the Foundation Phase and Nursery 

Christmas concerts are on sale from Monday at the 

price of £2.50 each. They may be bought from Mrs 

Thomas in the school office. Please could you start to 

send in your child’s costume any time from Monday. 

Children in Need 

We have once again taken part in this annual event to raise 

money for UK based projects that help our most vulnerable 

children. This year we raised £117. Thank you for sending your 

children into school looking so colourful and for your generous 

donations. 

Reading Project 

This afternoon we were joined by Mrs Allen, Cerys’ mum, who 

came to read to the pupils in Caldey Class. Mrs Allen showed the 

pupils some Russian artefacts which she got when living there at 

the time of Cerys’ birth. She also read a lovely story to the children 

who thoroughly enjoyed her visit. Diolch yn fawr! We hope that 

the pupils from Foundation Phase are doing well with their ten 

minutes of reading a day. 

Christmas Lantern Parade 

This annual Milford Haven event takes place next Saturday at 

4pm. This year lanterns will only be given out to pupils in Y3. Any 

siblings requiring lanterns can collect them from Milford Haven 

Town Hall during the week. The procession will start outside the 

police station as usual. 

 

 

The First Holy Communion 

service will take place in the 

parish church on Sunday 

November 25th. You are all very 

welcome to join us. 

Friends’ News  

The Christmas market. It was 

held in the Pill Social Centre on 

Wednesday and was a great 

success. Thanks to all who 

attended. The final total has not 

been worked out yet, but we 

will let you know once it has. 

Attendance Our attendance last week was only 94.65% which was just below our target of 95%. 

Starfish Class were the best with 97%. Please note that all holidays will be recorded as unauthorised 

absence unless there are exceptional circumstances. 

Urdd Football 

Our football team played in the Urdd tournament this week and performed well, winning one 

of their matches. Unfortunately they didn’t make it through to the next round. They all enjoyed 

themselves very mush and showed great sporting spirit and behaviour. Thanks to Miss Cooper 

for accompanying the pupils. 

  

  
Parish Links 
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MERIT CERTIFICATES 

Starfish – Harrison De La Rosa 

Dolphins –  

Caldey – Ollie Garland 

Ramsey – Lincoln McLuckie 

 

 

 

TWITTER 

 @st_francispembs 

  @DosbarthSerenYM 

  @DosbarthDolffin 

           @DosbarthCaldey 

          @DosbarthSkomer 

         @Dosbarth_ramsey 

Today we celebrated all of the support staff in our school and all that they do to help us. 

We invited them to join us for assembly this afternoon where we showed them a short film 

that we had made of all of the children sharing their commentary about the staff; they 

were very moved and very grateful.  
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